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Intermittent Lane Closures Planned for I-10 

 
Chipley- Motorists on Interstate 10 will encounter intermittent closures of the outside travel 

lanes Monday, March 30 through Saturday, April 6. The closures will occur at various locations 

along I-10 between mile marker 175, just east of State Road 12, in Gadsden County and mile 

marker 45, County Road 189/Holt, in Okaloosa County.  

 

During the closures construction crews will be performing geotechnical investigations for the 

installation of overhead message signs. Drivers should be alert for the presence of construction 

workers, vehicles and equipment.  

All planned construction activities are weather dependent and may be re-scheduled in the event 

of inclement weather. For more information, follow the Florida Department of Transportation 

District Three on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl. 
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